
 

 

 Dear praying Friends 

“He is not here: for He is risen, as He said. Come, see the place where the Lord 
lay.”  Mathew 28:6 
Ministry:  
Greeting to you all in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. We would love to thank you for 
your faithful support and prayers for our family and ministry. We are excited to report you again about 
the Lord’s ministry in Lebanon. As you know economic crisis engulfing the country continues to format 
public outrage. At least 90% of the population lives in poverty. Unemployment is very high, without 
monthly salary which affected their lives physically and emotionally. In the month of May, the 
Lebanese will have general election and the people hope for a better representative in the parliament.     
This year was very challenging but the Lord blessed us in many ways, we’ve seen many people coming 
to the Lord through this difficult time in the world through our visitation ministry and around twelve people 
are being discipled. By the Grace of God, we will have baptism service in the summer. We had a 
wonderful Resurrection Day; our church choir presented a wonderful resurrection song and many people 
attended Sunday Morning service. We believe that God is opening a new door to reach not just the 
Iraqis and Syrian refugees but also the Lebanese people who are in need to hear the great news of the 
gospel of Christ, and I am serving as a Christian counselor in one of the major prisons in Lebanon, the 
Lord is using me to reach many prisoners to the gospel. 
 We thank God for few Christian organization named “Merath” and “Horizan” which donate food 
vouchers to the needy families in our church and village through our ministry. 
 
Family: 
Our daughters Abigail and Annabell are helping us a lot in the ministry, Abigail is playing the piano 
and now she is attending university in Beirut ; Annabell is ministering in sound and media system and 
she is a senior in high school and she will be graduating in June, please pray for Annabell because 
she will be examined by the Ministry of Education before her graduation.  My lovely wife Denise, she 
is involved in every ministry in church especially with ladies and refugees. 
 
Ministry needs: 
We are praying and seeking God regarding buying the property (over $300,000 ), remodeling our 
church building, and funds for the Iraqi and Syrian refugees, so we need your support regarding this 
project, and now we renewed the lease contract so he increased our rent. Thank you for your support 
and your prayers especially in this time. Please continue praying for our financial support because 
we lack more support. If you can help send your funds to our mission board. Thank you again, May 
the Lord bless you.  
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